
CLOSED

VISIT NEWTONGOV.ORG/90/LIBRARY FOR MORE INFORMATION.

Due to the continuing health and safety concerns
surrounding Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Newton
Public Library will be closing at 8:00 pm tonight,

(Monday, March 16) and remain closed until
further notice.

All due dates will be extended to April 1st, 2020.

Additional information and updates will be
shared on the library Facebook page and website.

E-books, audiobooks, databases, and
digital resources will continue to be

available 24/7 online.


